
Mrs Boothroyd’s  final message for 
this academic year 23/24

As we approach the end of another academic year, we find ourselves 
filled with mixed emotions. It is with both sadness and excitement that 
we bid farewell to our wonderful year six pupils, who have been an 
absolute credit to our school. They have grown not only academically 
but also as remarkable individuals, and we couldn't be prouder of 
them. As they embark on this new chapter in their lives, we wish them 
all the very best.  

We would also like to say goodbye to the families who will not be 
joining us again in September, thank you so much for all your support. 
We have enjoyed our journey with you and hope that you come back 
to visit us through the many events held in the future. With the end of 
this year also comes some farewells to members of our staff. We would 
like to wish Miss Miller and Miss Rogers all the best in their new 
ventures. We would also like to say goodbye to Mrs Cartwright and Mrs 
Barr; they have played such an important role in Hawes Side, and leave 
us with many happy memories. I know you will join me in wishing them 
all the very best in their new ventures. Other staff that have supported 
us during this year are Mr Houston, Miss Evans, Mr Clarke, Miss Clinch, 
Mrs Lawriw , Miss Sage, Mr Barrass and last but not least Miss Hindle - 
a huge thank you to them all! 

 Lastly, we would like to express our heartfelt thank you to all of you for 
your continuous support throughout this year. Your involvement in 
your child's education has been instrumental in 
their success, and we truly value the partnership 
we have with you. In the meantime, please do 
take care and have a wonderful summer and 
we look forward to seeing you again in the 
coming year!

Farewell Mrs Cartwright &  
Mrs Barr 

Good luck with your new 
adventures  

HSA wish you all the very best

Some of our 
children have 

achieved success in 
dance and sport.  

Keep going, there is 
no limit to what you 

can achieve 


